
Cultural Dynamics Class - Volunteer Speakers Needed 

 

 

 

If you have a life-experience or something unique about yourself that you would like to 

share with others, we have a great opportunity for you! Starting in February, my Cultural 

Dynamics class will be meeting from 1:45 - 3:10 p.m. at the high school, from February 

until the end of the year. We would LOVE you to come and talk! Last year we had over 

20 volunteers and every one of them had such a positive impact on these students!! 

 

Some of the topics we talk about are (but not limited to): 

 Racial discrimination 

 LGBTQ+ experiences 

 Various religions (share your beliefs/traditions/customs/practices!) 

 Working or living outside the U.S. 

 Divorced or separated parent experiences 

 Learning English as a second language (first or second generation immigrants) 

 Military/law enforcement experience 

 Mental illness or physical disabilities 

 Gender discrimination 

 Adoption experiences 

 Any other unique experiences that you'd like to share!! 

 

Essentially, the class is about learning about others, through real life people they know 

and see every day. 

They usually last from 15-30 minutes and you are free to put a short slide show together, 

bring in some pictures, or just bring yourself! Please know this is super informal. 

Typically we do Fridays, but we can make any day work. 

Email Candice at Candice.ledman@wayzataschools.org. 

mailto:Candice.ledman@wayzataschools.org

